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Friday 24th November 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
We are excited to announce that Early Years pupils will be taking part in a Nativity performance
called ‘A Little Bird Told Me”. This is a fantastic opportunity for children to learn many different

skills, including building their confidence, communication skills and imagination.

We have already started practising for the show in school, and are making great progress. Over
the next few weeks, we would like to ask for your help with the following aspects of the show:

e All children will have costumes for the performance. Your child has been given a letter
that includes their role and information about their costume, if any additional items are
required from home.

e Reception only: Children with lots of lines to learn have the full script and we would
really appreciate your support in helping them to learn their lines, know when to speak,
practise their pronunciation, and develop their confidence.

The date of the Nativity will be Monday 18th December and there will be two performances:
one at 9:30am and one at 2:30pm. We hope to see as many parents as possible to celebrate
the performance with our students. Please feel free to come to either performance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Many thanks,

The Early Years team



